
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

20th May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

RE: Year 11 Study Leave: From Wednesday 21st May 2025 

 

The Year 11s are now in their exam period and should be focused on their revision. 

They are now only required to attend school, in full uniform, when they have exams. 

 

However, I strongly advise you to send your child into school for revision classes. The 

exams that have not been taken yet will have revision sessions organised with their 

teacher, at the normal timetabled time. This will ensure they are focused on a 

particular exam until it has been sat. 

 

If your child is going to attend school they will not be allowed to come and go as they 

wish. They may come to school at 08:35am, break time or lunch time and they must 

come in FULL uniform. 

 

Thank you for your support and, on behalf of all the staff at Mulberry Stepney Green, I 

would like to wish your child the very best in their forthcoming examinations. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Z Chowdhury 
Head of School 



 

 

 


